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M E M O R A N D U M  
 

TO:  Mr. Chris Reitan DATE: March 2, 2023 

FROM:  Lacey Sanders, Deputy Commissioner RE:  Expiring COVID-19 Relief Funding 

 
As you know, the State of Alaska has received federal COVID-19 relief funding to address the 
impact that COVID-19 has had, and continues to have, on elementary and secondary schools 
through three acts:   
 

Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security 
(CARES) Act 

Expired September 30, 2022 

Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental 
Appropriations (CRRSA) Act, 

Expires September 30, 2023 

American Rescue Plan (ARP) Act 
 

Expires September 30, 2024 

  
Craig City School District has no remaining CRRSA funds from the original grant.   
 

Grant Name Amount Awarded Amount Remaining 
(as of February 21, 2023) 

COVID-19 Relief Funds, ESSER II $260,807.00 $ 0.00 
 
Please contact DEED.CARES@alaska.gov if you have questions or concerns.   
 
Thank you for all you do to ensure an excellent education for every student every day. 
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